
We need your help:

Our MMMCS PAC AGM is coming up on Monday October 28, 2024 at 6:00pm in the Bella 
Yahey Gathering area of the school.  Our regular PAC meeting will follow. This is a great 
opportunity to meet the school administrators, including our new Vice Principal. 

The following board positions are available for a 1 year term:

Chair person: Runs the meeting according to the agenda.
Vice Chair person: Runs the meeting if the Chair is not in attendance.
Secretary: Takes meeting minutes, checks the email account.
Treasurer: Documents the financial transactions.

The time commitment for each position is usually only about 1-2 hours including meetings 
and other duties per month during the school year.  If you’re worried you don't have the skills 
necessary for a position, we will provide support and train as necessary.

If we can not fill our MMMCS PAC board positions we run the risk of dissolving. 
If our PAC dissolves, all of the hard earned PAC money and assets would be distributed to 
other schools / DPAC in our school district. Our MMMCS students would be the ones missing 
out. 

Here are some of the things our MMMCS PAC has done:
We host family movie nights and assist with the MMMCS Block Party. We have purchased: 
baseball gloves and equipment, bike safety day prizes,  2 water fountains, Ipads and cart, and 
student snow equipment (toboggans, shovels, and block makers). We helped fundraise for 
and coordinate the back playground installation. We assist with funding for the grade 6 
graduation, and busing/referees for sports teams. We also bring up parental concerns with 
the school administrators. 

We are currently working towards raising money to install a rubber surface at front 
playground to remove the wood chips. This is a big goal, but we are approximately 1/3 of the 
way to our goal.

The MMMCS PAC usually meets once a month during school months, and the meetings 
usually last about 45min – 1 hr.  Even if you do not wish to take on a board position, we 
appreciate when parents come to the meetings (even if it's just to sit and listen).  We are a 
welcoming group of parents, who would like to see more parents/guardians attend the 
meetings this year.  

Attention Parents / Guardians:


